
 

Stay Safe Online this Summer 
 

 

Devices can be a godsend 
for parents who are looking 
to occupy a child for a few 
crucial minutes. That usually 
increases in the school 
holidays when the child’s at 
home and busy parents are 
required to juggle childcare, 
job commitments and 
housework. In that situation, 
there’s nothing wrong with 
reaching for a digital solution. 
  
Parents and carers, however, 
need to feel secure that their 
child won’t come to harm 
while they’re passing time 
online. With the school term 
about to end and youngsters' 
screen time set to climb over 
the holidays, our 
#WakeUpWednesday guide 
this week is a poster with 
some handy reminders for 
children on the basics of 
keeping themselves safe 
online this summer. 
Click here to download your 
guide 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/stay-safe-online?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=220228227&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-__wV_37juhYDPQQaxDN8U3zwEvju6dB7sRArXkREYU06wKbJ4OhRcit-7WR6Pane_g8Un6RRq7Hm4LjssuCrI6Jy-h7iDizamIHLdaCg07KI--Uic&utm_content=220228227&utm_source=hs_email

